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10th September 2024 
Dear Parents and carers, 
 
Your child is registered to sit the Kent Test on Thursday, 12th September. 
 
We will begin the morning with an English test (5 minute practice test followed by 25 minute main 
test).  This will be followed immediately by a Mathematics test (5 minute practise test followed by 25 
minute main test). 
 
After break the children will sit verbal, spatial and non-verbal reasoning tests. These should take a total 
of approximately one hour, including practice questions. 
 
Following their lunch break, the children will complete a 40 minute writing task. They will choose from 
a list of given titles to write about. 
 
I will be administrating the test in the school hall. There will also be a visiting invigilator from Worth 
Primary School. 
 
The children will not need any special equipment as it is all provided but may bring a small 
mascot/good luck charm. They should also have their water bottles.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs Sarah Moss 
Headteacher 
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